
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Regulatory 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 14 March 2019 

  Community Councils and elected members receive weekly 

lists of all planning applications in their ward area - both 

applications and decisions. Members are also notified about 

certain license applications - such as public entertainment or 

trading licenses. This helps to ensure awareness and 

transparency.  A similar notification process for license 

applications such as HMOs which would be equally 

valuable. 

Question (1) What options currently exist, to allow a similar notification 

process to that used by planning, for the categories of 

license application covered by the Regulatory Committee 

and its Licensing Sub-Committee? 

Answer (1)  

Questions (2) What limitations exist at present that have prevented this 

process being set up to date? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What practical options can be taken forward to look at 

implementing license weekly lists and what are the likely 

timescales? 

Answer (3)  
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